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AFPC's Central Asia-Caucasus Institute (CACI) continued its long-term partnership with the International Monetary Fund with a forum 
entitled "IMF’s Economic Outlook for the Caucasus and Central Asia." As part of the forum, the IMF presented the findings of its semi-
annual Economic Outlook for the Caucasus and Central Asia.

CACI Senior Fellow Mamuka Tsereteli served as the moderator for the event and the key speakers included Mark Horton, Assistant to 
Director of the Middle East and Central Asia Department of the IMF, and Peter Kunzel, Assistant to Director of the Middle East and 
Central Asia Department of the IMF.

This forum marked the release of a paper on leveraging regional and global integration to capitalize on the favorable global 
environment.
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